Jacob Paget

From: Fiona Aston S 9(2)(3.)

Sent: Thursday, 27 June 2024 11:09 am

To: Listed Projects

Cc: Philip Kennard

Subject: RE: Fast-track Approvals Bill listing application - North East Rolleston Residential Development

MFE CYBER SECURITY WARNING
This email originated from outside our organisation. Please take extra care when
clicking on any links or opening any attachments.

Good morning!
The Director of Goulds Devts Ltd (Philip Kennard) has confirmed that Goulds Devt purchase of 131 and 139 Levi Road
is complete and the company now owns these properties.

Kind regards

Principal

Aston Consultants
Resource Management & Planning

PO Box 1435 Christchurch 8140 03 3322618 0275 332213
s 9(2)(a) www.astonconsultants.co.nz

al aston

From: Listed Projects <ListedProjects@mfe.govt.nz>

Sent: Wednesday, 26 June 2024 11:45 am

To:519(2)(@)

Subject: Fast-track Approvals Bill listing application - North East Rolleston Residential Development

Hi Fiona
0o
Thanks for your application, we are currently assessing it. 1L
00
We note your application states:
W
[JJJThe applicants between them own all of the application except 131 and 139 Levi Road -
applicant Gould Developments Ltd take ownership of this land on 13/5/24.011[]
0o



Can you please confirm that this is now complete, and Gould Developments Ltd is now the owner of that
land?

0o

Please respond by midday Thursday 27 June 2024.
0o

Kinds regards

HN

HIN

Oliver Sangster

Ministry for the Environment

HIN

0o





